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Mr. Harrington,
 
I am following up on the voicemail that Legislative Hearing Officer Marcia Moermond left you on
April 5 during your scheduled tax assessment appeal (my apologies for the delay). Can you confirm
you still wish to appeal this assessment? If so, would you like to participate via phone? Otherwise
you are welcome to submit a written statement that can also be considered at a legislative hearing.
Simply respond to this email with that statement.
 
If we cannot reach you or don’t hear from you the recommendation will be to approve the
assessment.
 
Thank you, I look forward to hearing from you,
Joanna
 
 

Joanna Zimny
Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant 
Legislative Hearing Office
Pronouns: she/her/hers
Saint Paul City Hall
Suite 310
15 W. Kellogg Blvd.
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8515 
joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us
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